
The Harvest Festival Queen Scholarship Contest has been a cherished 

tradition in the City of Wolfforth for many years, and this year, we were 

fortunate to have had an exceptional group of candidates. As part of the 

competition, participants must complete an application, obtain an 

eligibility form signed by a counselor or principal, and submit a letter of 

recommendation from a teacher or school advisor. Additionally, each 

contestant is required to write a 250-word essay outlining a platform of 

their choice, sell at least 100 raffle tickets, and undergo a thorough 

interview process. 

 

This year, our 2024 Harvest Queen was Aaliyah Saenz.  Aaliyah is a 

varsity cheerleader, member of the Frenship track team, and vice-

president of National Honor Society.  She is in the top 10 of her class, an 

AP scholar, and received Academic Integrity in AP English 3 Language 

and Composition.  She is also an active member in her church and 

community volunteering for numerous activities.   

 

After high school, Aaliyah plans to attend either Baylor University or the 

University of Texas to pursue a degree in nursing, with aspirations of 

becoming a neonatal nurse.   


